PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BBS 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607 /
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk Primary School

Monday 12 july 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly

You are warmly invited to attend the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, which will take place on Thursday
15™ July 2021 at 1.30pm on the school play ground (due to social distancing). Two people may
attend the assembly with each year 6 child. School uniform is not required on the

day as children may want to dress smartly for the occasion.

This will be a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the successes of our year 6 children who worked
extremely hard this year and to say farewell to the Class of 2021, who will be missed. We feel as a
school the end of year 6 is a point in the children’s lives that needs to be celebrated and we would
be really pleased to welcome you to school for the event. It will also be a great time to meet
everyone in their class for the last time.

If you decide to come to join us at our prize giving you will be able to take your children home
early afterwards. It would be great to see everyone there.

M

Christopher Holmes
Headteacher

Yours sincerely

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



